
 
   Andrew P. McVey, Principal 

Andy.McVey@wflboces.org 
Wayne Technical and Career Center 

4440 Ridge Road 

Dear WTCC Families,                Williamson, NY 14589 
   Main:  315.589.2600 

 
Please see the information below concerning the 2021 WTCC Completion Ceremonies 
 
• This year we will have multiple ceremonies to accommodate our students and their families, while 

maintaining the safety of all participants. The ceremony schedule is on the back of this paper.  
 

• We are excited to allow each senior to invite two guests. The senior is responsible for providing the 
name and contact phone # for each attendee to their program instructor by June 7th. The guests 
must give their names to gain entry to the event. No additional guests will be able to attend.  

 

• Parking will be provided on the west end of the WTCC campus. Staff will be posted to assist you.  
 

• Students are expected on campus before and after the ceremony as per the regular daily schedule.  
 

• The Completion Ceremony is a formal ceremony and students should dress appropriately.  As a guide, 
students should refrain from wearing hats, clothing with rips, tears, or writing. If students have any 
questions, please check with your instructor, Mr. Smith, Mr. Sweeting or Mr. McVey.   

 

• Per social distancing regulations and time constraints, there will not be a scheduled time for pictures on 
campus before or after the ceremony.  

 

• Anyone who has an elevated temperature, shows symptoms of COVID-
19, has tested positive in the past 14 days, or been in close contact with 
someone who has tested positive, should not attend the event. As per NYS 
policy and the Wayne County DOH, masks will be worn at all times. 
 

• If any family or friends would like to participate in the ceremony virtually, 
the link can be found at the top of the schedule located on the back of this 
page.  
 
Thank you for your support of the Wayne Technical and Career Center. We 
are excited to provide this opportunity for our community. Please contact the 
Main Office with any questions.  

 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Andy McVey  
Principal, WTCC 
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